
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Michael and All Angels Catholic Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 21st April 2023 

Highlights of the week 

 
Welcome back to our families!  This half 
term is a short but very busy one.  It was 
lovely to see so many children coming into 
school looking smart in their Summer 
uniforms and school shoes.  

Year 5 had a great afternoon when PC 
Hazel visited to work with children on the 
role of the Police.  She also talked about the 
age of criminal responsibility. 

Our Mental Health Support Team came in to 
work with Year 6 on worries and anxiety.   
There were lots of really useful top tips.  
The team will be back next week.   

Year 1 had a super busy week with Road 
Safety sessions on Monday and a Phonic 
workshop for parents on Tuesday.  Thank 
you to everyone who came, it was great to 
see so many of you keen to support the 
children with their reading journey. 

 

 

Coming Up… 

Tuesday 24th April 

Year 6 – Workshop on managing anxiety 

 Thursday 27th April 

Year 2 – Knowsley CLC in all day –ICT 

Strike Action – classes affected have received 
an email.  All other classes should attend as 
normal. 

Monday 1st May/Monday 8th May 

Bank holidays – school closed 

Tuesday 2nd May 

Strike Action – classes affected have received 
an email.  All other classes should attend as 
normal. 

9th-12th May  

Year 6 – SATS 

Throughout May 

Year 2 – assessments 

12th-16th June 

Year 1- phonics assessments 

 

 

After School Clubs 

This half term is a very short one with 
two bank holidays and some important 
assessments taking place for our 
children.  Rather than run very short 
clubs, we have decided to resume after 
school clubs fully after half term.  Look 
out for more information coming up.              

        

        BE IN LINE FOR 10 to 9!   

Please try to get to school for 8.50.  Gates 
close at 8.55 and classes begin work 
immediately with morning tasks while the 
register is being taken.  Every minute 
counts! If your child is late they are 
missing valuable learning time!  

                                              



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

The class with the highest 
attendance this week was: 

Miss Haigh’s Class with 

                               99% 

 

Good Shepherd 

Our fundraising for the Nugent Care 
Society has come to an end for 
another year.  Our children were 
superb, as always, and raised a 
whopping grand total of £1,520!!! 
Thank you for your support!  

 

                                                         

 

       Weekly Awards 

 Safeguarding Spotlight   

                                                                

Do you know what your child is accessing online?  Do you know what social 
media apps they are using?   It is extremely important that you do.  Have they 
got a phone?  Check it!  Have they got an iPad or tablet?  Check it!   As 
parents you are responsible for monitoring your children’s online footprint.   

Copy and paste this link for more information , it will only take a few minutes 
but is really important :   

               https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/social-media/ 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Warmer Weather           

 
Dare we say it but we’ve 
seen a few rays of 
sunshine this week!  
Don’t forget to put 
sunscreen on children 
before school and send 
in hats as well.  This is 
really important if we 
want to stay safe in the 
sun 

Have a lovely weekend.  We look forward to seeing you 
bright and early on Monday! 

  

 

Snacks and Drinks 

We are seeing quite a few unsuitable snacks 
and drinks creeping into school.  Crisps, 
chocolate, Prime type drinks and juice in water 
bottles are not suitable snacks.  Please don’t 
send them in.  Please stick to plain water along 
with fruit, cheese or toast if children are 
bringing in snack.  Remember, children in 
Years 1 and 2 get fruit provided daily so snack 
from home is optional.  

Thank you for your support with this. 

 

 

Social Supermarket 

Now open every Monday and Wednesday starting from:  

Monday 24th April – 9.30am-12.30pm 

Wednesdays – 10.00am-2.00pm 


